
 
  

Lovin' Life "LIVE" from University of Bridgeport this Sunday!!! 
 
Joshua Cotter 
November 4, 2011 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

  

Thank you for all that you are doing to support our True Parents here in America and to build Lovin' Life 

Ministries in your communities. 

  

I would like to just send a word of encouragement to all of our families to come to the University of 

Bridgeport this Sunday morning, November 6, and join with our senior pastor, Rev. In Jin Moon, and the 

Lovin' Life national team for LOVIN' LIFE LIVE FROM UB! 

  

This is the first time that Lovin' Life will be live from UB and we will broadcast live to the nation! We 

deeply appreciate Dr. Neil Salonen and the UB staff, Rev. Richard Buessing, Pastor and Mrs. Chris 

Hempowicz and the entire Bridgeport community for coming together to welcome In Jin Nim and the 

Lovin' Life Sunday service. It's going to be a fantastic experience. Sonic Cult will, of course, be live as 

well! There will be a Ballroom Dance Social immediately following the Sunday service, where all are 

welcome to attend. 

  

This is a great opportunity to experience the power of the LIVE service, so pack up your families from all 

over New York, New Jersey, Connecticut, Massachusetts, Pennsylvania and wherever you are and be sure 

to be there! Our senior pastor will deeply appreciate your support. 

  

Please contact your pastor for information and for help with transportation. I know that our Lovin' Life 

pastors are trying to organize buses and other modes of transportation to make it easy for our families to 

get to UB on Sunday morning. The service will begin at 10:00 AM. 

  

God bless you and see you on Sunday! 

 

 
Rev. Joshua Cotter 

Executive Vice President, HSA-UWC USA 

  

 


